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CAF WINS A 24 LRV CONTRACT AWARDED BY THE CITY OF BOSTON 

 
 
The press of the City of Boston has informed that on Wednesday 14th of May the Massachusetts 
Transportation Department agreed to award to CAF USA the project for the supply of 24 LRVs 
for the Green Line.  
 
The amount of the contract is $118m, and the first Units are scheduled for delivery in late 2017.  
 
According to the same sources, vehicles will be 70% low floor, and will have the latest 
technological developments for this type of vehicles with the highest passenger comfort 
standards.  
 
 


